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AARP Foundation Tax-Aide 
Sites Service Suspended Until 

Further Notice 
As coronavirus (COVID-19) developments change hour by hour, 
AARP Foundation is doing its part to flatten the curve of 
transmission. A top priority for us is ensuring we are protecting 
those most at risk, including our volunteers and taxpayers. 
Therefore, we are suspending AARP Foundation Tax-Aide 
services beginning March 16 until further notice. 

We will continue to assess whether we can open again in some or 
all sites for the remainder of the tax season and if the tax season 
is extended. Check the web page aarpfoundation.org/taxhelp
periodically or call 1-888-227-7669 for updates about the status of 
Tax-Aide sites. 

As of 3/16/2020, it is unknown whether the IRS will extend the tax 
return filing or tax payment date.   

Free tax filing:  You can visit the IRS at:   

https://www.irs.gov/filing/free-file-do-your-federal-taxes-for-free

We are not able to refer taxpayers to specific alternative tax preparers.  
There are various commercial tax preparers.  Professional preparers with 
the certification of CPA or Enrolled Agent must meet annual education 
requirements and certifications.  You can find these persons in your area 
by looking on the internet. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and hope to work with you in the 
future. 


